29.06.2020 Year 3/4 Carnyorth Residential INTEREST

Dear Parents

Re: 2020 Residential Visits

Once you have read the attached letter regarding your child's residential visit this year, you will have noticed that rather than class groupings we have opted for cohort groupings. There are a number of reasons for doing this;

- Equality of opportunity for children within the same year group
- · Size of accommodations being used
- Staffing

As a school, we are incredibly proud of the residential opportunities we provide for all children in Year 1 – Year 6 on a yearly basis and we are extremely grateful for the appreciation and support we receive from yourselves.

Kind regards

Helen Ward Headteacher

Year 3/4 Residential 2020

Dear Parents and Carers

I am writing to inform you with the details for the Year 3/4 residential next summer. Spending a night away is an excellent opportunity for the children to gain independence and important life skills.

I have organised a 2 day/1 night residential to Carnyorth Outdoor Education Centre, St Just on Monday 29th June 2020. This is a fantastic location and will certainly be an unforgettable learning experience for all who take part.

During our stay, we will take a coastal walk to explore the local area, visit and explore a local mine in Levant (including going underground!) and complete a variety of bespoke art activities to enhance and inspire our Summer Term learning.

The cost of this residential will be approximately £80. The cost includes accommodation, full catering for the Monday evening and Tuesday, all art Materials and the coach travel to and from the center.

Before I confirm our booking, I need to know how many children are interested in taking part. Please could you therefore complete the slip below, either way, before Friday 14th February 2020.

Kind regards

Miss Parker

ŧ

My child will be taking part in the residential Carnyorth Outdoor Education Centre

○ Yes

⊕ No